
 

 

Tēnā koutou Roseneath whānau 

SHOW IT! DANCES FOR SCHOOLS, 

11TH-22ND JUNE  

DANCE SHOWCASE: FRIDAY 22ND 

JUNE 

Over the past two weeks we have been 

learning some dances and we would love to 

show you what we can do. Children will be 

performing their dances in groups- Our Year 

1-3s, our Year 4-6s and our Year 7 and 8s. 

We are expecting quite a big audience, and 

there will be mostly only standing room in 

the hall- if possible please can you leave 

buggies etc outside? We look forward to 

seeing you there!  

The Dances for Schools sessions have been a 

lead-in for Term 3‘s topic ―Show It!‖  We are focusing on 

learning about dance in context, and learning dance 

techniques and processes. We will have our biennial Variety 

Show in the middle of the term-towards the end of August, 

and Artsplash is the third week of September.  

 

FRIENDS UPCOMING EVENTS 

It was wonderful to spend time with you at our Mataraki 

Family and Whānau Fun Evening – last Friday. Our children 

enjoyed sharing their Kapa haka and waiata learning with 

you in an informal way. The evening had a really special 

‗whānau‘ feel to it, so thank you for being part of it. A  big 

thank you to all of the people who  supported the event 

with food preparation, organisation, supervision, and selling food on the day. The Friends raised 

$1144  for our playground fund.  
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IMPORTANT      

REMINDERS:  

Friday 22nd June, 

2pm  Dances Showcase, 

Friday 29th June, 

9am Fun Run and 80's 

Fitness-a-thon             

(all welcome!)  

ASSEMBLY 

We love having our 

families join us at our 

assemblies. This week 

Lower Deck is hosting, 

9:05am Friday in the hall. 
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Students loving the dance unit 



 

 

Learning all about Dance 

SCHOOL FUN RUN: NEXT FRIDAY, 29TH JUNE, 9AM-11:30AM  

This is a sponsorship based fundraiser, and we‘re looking to raise money for our 

school playground upgrade. We‘ve got some exciting plans to part of the         

playground development underway this year, with money raised over the previous 

few years. To participate in the sponsorship fundraising, and for your child to be 

eligible for the prizes, you need to log in to schoolfundraising.co.nz and create a 

student profile page. Once you do this and raise at least $1 online, you will be    

entered into the $30,000 Ultimate Family Experience.  

Our School Fun Run/Fitness-a-thon event will be on Friday 29th June starting at 

9am and wrapping up by 11:30am. All students will move around 

stations with various fitness challenges. If you are available to 

support these activities on the day we‘d love to hear from you- we 

still need a few more helpers for some of the activities.  Whether 

you‘re interested in helping out, or joining in with the activities, 

we‘d love you to be part of the event! We are going for an 80‘s 

exercise vibe for the day, so dig out those sweatbands and 

stretch on that lycra, and ―let‘s get physical‖ 

 

REPORTING TO PARENTS- SHARING THE LEARNING!  

All students will be bringing home their portfolios in the last week of term, and all Year 4-8 students will also bring home a 

written school report. Some of our students in Years 1-3 are also due to have learning conversations and written reports. 

Their teacher will have been in contact with you to book a time.  

You might notice some changes to the reports and portfolios. We have removed references to the National Standards, but are 

still reporting on where a child is at against expectations for their age and time at school. We measure where a child is at 

with their learning against the New Zealand Curriculum levels.  

We have spent some time thinking about the student portfolios, and have tried to include samples that showcase your child‘s 

learning. It might not be the most perfect piece of work, and it can be tempting to judge work based on how it ‗looks‘, but 

sometimes the best learning is a bit messy! The sample has been included to showcase particular progress or success. You 

might like to ask your child ―what are you most proud of with this piece of work?‖ or ―what does this piece show us about you 

and your learning‖.  

Student portfolios are only a snapshot of some of their learning. You can see other examples of their learning in their exer-

cise books, on wall displays, in assembly, and shared digitally with you.  

Early next term we have learning conferences with students and their parents in Years 4-8. We‘ll let you know the dates, and 

when you can book the conference times online. These meetings are a great time to talk through progress so far this year, and 

to set fresh goals for the second half of the year.   

 

KIA TOA!  BE STRONG! BE RESILIENT! BERNARD MANGAKAHIA'S SHOW COMES TO ROSENEATH, 

THURSDAY 28TH JUNE, 1:30PM 

At a young age Bernard travelled the world to discover his own heritage. He had a passion to understand the strengths,     

wisdom and knowledge of his ancestors. He believes once knowledge is gained, it must be passed on, in a creative, fun and   

respectful way. A few years ago Bernard visited our school with the show ‗Mana - the spirit of Polynesia‘ and now he returns 

with his brand new show...  

‗Kia Toa‘ is based on his own experiences and the lessons learnt from two very important members of 

his family.  

Our students will be captivated by Bernard‘s stories and dances that encourage them to be             

courageous and overcome challenges and adversity. 
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 WRITING FROM LOWER BRIDGE AND UPPER DECK 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SPORTS NEWS—BASKETBALL UPDATE BY MR THOMPSON 

 

Our basketball teams are all doing very well in their grades. Thanks to some fantastic coaching at all levels and great team-

work, the games are all high energy and the kids are showing a great grasp of the game. Last week, the Roseneath Dragons 

(Year 3-4) won on Wednesday. The score was 14 -5. They were playing against Scots (Scots were good). Sienna thinks they 

played well. The Roseneath Fire (Year 5-6) played this Monday and won their game 18-8, showing some great dribbling and 

shooting skills with multiple players getting in shots from distance. Roseneath Ravens (Year 7-8) won a closely contested   

battle against SWIS 2, winning 28-22. A great effort by all.  

 

 

All about movement 

River 

Shimmering like diamonds 

Snakelike river 

Maze waters 

Watery jungle 

Slick and still 

 

By Ben 

Jaguar 

Stealthy, slick, sneaky wild cat 

Crouching down in the long, snaky 

grass 

Hunting prey 

Slowly drifting down the hill 

Smooth fur camouflaging in the 

grass 

It spies a miniature rabbit 

Creeping up behind 

Laying low ready to spring 

Leaping on top 

Gobbling it up 

Licking its fur 

Preparing to hunt again. 

 

By Olivia 

Sleeping with Cats 

Claws like knives 

Scraping down my door 

Like nails on chalkboard 

Non-stop he perseveres 

Meeeeoooooooowwwwww 

He's angry 

Cute but annoyed eye 

Screaming "Let me in!" 

Stumbling towards the door 

The door creaks open 

Strides onto my bed like he is the 

king 

Finally,  

my peaceful important sleep back 

 

By Allegra 

Sour Lolly 

I opened the War Heads packet and 

it looked like powder. I tasted it... 

BOOOOOOOOOOOOOOM! 

My mouth exploded. Sour Sweet  

watermelon.  

 

By Benji 
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Wgtn Tennis  Club corner Alexandra and Constable St.  $35 per day 9 to 12 Holiday 

Programme  for the second week of the Holidays marcelglover10@gmail.com 

Rata Studios has 3 awesome courses this July holidays for kids aged 9 years and over. 

A week of Musical Theatre and Film; 3 days Making Miniatures; a One Day Wands 

Workshop:  

For details and enrolment click here 

http://ratastudios.co.nz/holiday-block-courses/ 

Bookings are open for the July school holiday Wilderkids programmeWilderkids, run 

by Sustainability Trust, is a school holiday programme for kids who really want an ad-

venture. Based in Wellington‘s Town Belt, Wilderkids gets kids exploring the nature on 

our city‘s fringes. The focus on care, connection and curiosity. We've got another 

great Wilderkids programme lined up for July school holidays. You can book at https://

sustaintrust.org.nz/pages/school-holiday-programmes. 

Wellington College Production—Buddy Holly Story Monday 2 - Fri 6 June 7pm. Brierley 

Theatre Wellington College 

$12 students, $20 adults Tickets are on sale here: https://wc.tickets.school.nz/ 

Holiday movie programme—www.newtownmovieschool.co.nz  

 

 

Chris Chan Residential Sales 

(Licensed under the REAA 2008) 

If you list and sell your home through Chris Chan of Just Paterson Real Estate, she will donate 

$1,000 to Roseneath School‖ 

021 260 6252  

049108365   

chris@justpaterson.co.nz 

 

 

Noho ora mai, 

Adelle Broadmore and The Roseneath Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Showing a dance move 
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